
From:
To: Finance and Administration Committee
Subject: Volunteer Fire Fighters
Date: Wednesday, August 5, 2015 9:17:11 PM

Dear Sir
I have always been a labour supporter but at 70yrs of age I am disgusted with the proposed
 legislation regarding
Workers Compensation and Rehabilitation and other amendments bill 2015 and I firmly
 oppose it.
I have been an active member of the Stanmore Volunteer Fire Brigade for approx.. 13 years
  and in that time
I have completed many courses
Yours Sincerely
Dieter Korte
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